
19TH MAR 2020 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

STUDENT BANKING  

HAS BEEN SUSPENDED 

UNTIL FURTHER  

NOTICE  

 

 

LIL EXCURSION TO 

SUPAWORLD ACTIVITY 

CENTRE 

26/03/2020  

THIS EXCURSION HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED 

UNTIL FURTHER  

NOTICE 

 

Student Free 

Day Thur. 9th 

April 2020. 

 

School Holidays 

Good Friday, 

10th April,2020—

24th April,2020. 

Term Two begins 

Mon. 27th April, 

2020. 

 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 

 



The girls playing 
 “Don’t Worry Be Happy”  

on ukuleles for  
Kinder/Prep. 



 

Kinder/Prep 
 

This week Kinder/Prep started learning Italian through Early Learning Languages Australia 
(ELLA). We found Italy on a map and listened to someone speaking Italian. We discussed how it 

sounded different to the way we speak. We are learning Italian through games on the ELLA apps.  



 

 



 

Cooking with Brigette 

Last week our students made  

Egg and Bacon 

Pies. 

 



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DG4n0r8-UPA
https://wpst.com/the-best-songs-to-sing-when-youre-washing-your-hands/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fWNaR-rxAic
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gJLIiF15wjQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ikGyZh0VbPQ


 

 

 

 

This week Kinder/Prep have been learning 

about germs. We watched a video about things 

we can do to keep germs away, like washing our 

hands and sneezing/coughing into our elbows. 

We then did an experiment using pepper, water 

and soap to see how germs react to soap. We 

had some great ideas about germs.  



 
 





 





 

Bothwell Library 

Opening Hours 

Tuesday         3.30 p.m.—6.00 p.m. 

Wednesday  10.00a.m.—3.00 p.m. 

Wi Fi access 8.45 a.m. till 7.15p.m 

                                             You can book a session  

                                             at the       

Bothwell Library, 

to enjoy  

the experience 

Using the Virtual Reality. 

Watch this space for School holiday program. 

 







 

Bothwell District School Association 

   

EASTER RAFFLE 

 

The School Association are selling raffle tickets for our  

Easter Raffle. 

 

Raffle will be drawn at school by a staff member.  We would be very 

grateful for any donations of Easter eggs or chocolates for the Easter 

hamper. 

Donations can be left at the school office or contact Rachael Clark on 

0408 618 526. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

As a part of Easter Celebrations, we will honour the long term tradi-

tion of Easter Hats.  Children will still be encouraged to make hats, they 

will be judged in classrooms and prizes awarded.  Unfortunately we 

can’t have a parade.  We will make the most of photos in the        

Newsletter. 

 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 2020  

 
Student free day 

Thur. 9th April 2020. 

School Holidays 

Good Friday, 

10th April,2020—24th 

April,2020. 

Term Two begins 

Mon. 27th April, 2020. 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


